
Minutes, Deans and Chairs Meeting 
June 2, 2020, via Zoom 

 
 
 
Diane McFarlin called the meeting to order at 2:01 p.m.  

 
COVID-19 Updates 

• McFarlin covered University and College updates around COVID-19.  
 

Return to Work Process 

• Keisha Reynolds led discussion of employees returning to Weimer Hall after working remotely during 
COVID-19 uncertainty. 

 
Return to Work Process 

• Spiro Kiousis discussed telecommuting options and took feedback from Deans and Chairs. 
 
Open Discussion 

• McFarlin opened the floor to discussion. 
 
 
McFarlin thanked the Deans and Chairs and closed the meeting. 
 
Attendees: College of Journalism and Communications Deans and Chairs 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 2:22 p.m. 
 


